Vigilance Awareness Week, 2022

Grievance redressal camp for citizens, stakeholders, et al of Mizoram University, Aizawl

The citizens and stakeholders of Mizoram University, Aizawl are requested to write to the University
regarding their experiences, grievances, and suggestions for improvement of the quality of work and
interactions for promoting " Corruption- free India for a Developed Nation" during the Vigilance

Awareness Week ( 31st October to 6th November, 2022).

All such letters may please be sent ONLY to the following Email id on or before November
2" 2022: srinibaspathi@gmail.com

The format for the Email would be as follows:

¢ Full Name:

e Complete Postal address:

e Mobile/Ph no.:

e Email id:

e Type/ nature of interaction with the University:
e |[ssue/ grievance/ suggestion, etc:

e Any other information relevant to the context:

By the orders of the Authorities

Prof Srinibas Pathi

Senior Professor,

Department of Public Administration
&

Former Dean

School of Social Sciences

Mizoram Central University, Aizawl



